
Email Subject: Thank you for participating in the DP15-1501 Cancer Survivorship 
program interview!

Dear {Name of NCCCP Grantee - Director/Manager},

Thank you for participating in an interview with RTI about your experiences with the 
DP15-1501 Cancer Survivorship program!  Your responses will be stored in a secure 
folder on the RTI network and used in aggregate to identify common themes around the
implementation of the Cancer Survivorship program.  
  
Should you have any follow-up questions, do not hesitate to contact me at 
nsarris@rti.org or (919) 541-1248.  Many thanks again for taking the time to provide us 
with your valuable input!

Sincerely,
Nikie Sarris Esquivel
RTI International 
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